ﬂﬁ Agenda

STATE OIL AND GAS BOARD OF ALABAMA
July 13, 2016

The State Oil and Gas Board of Alabama will hold a special hearing at 10:00 a.m. on
Wednesday, July 13, 2016, in the Board Room of State Oil and Gas Board, Walter B. Jones Hall,
University of Alabama Campus, 420 Hackberry Lane, Tuscaloosa, Alabama, to consider among
other items the following petition:

1  Docket No. 07-13-16-01

Petition by AMERICAN MIDSTREAM CHATOM, LLC (“AMID”), a foreign limited liability company,
authorized to do and doing business in the State of Alabama, requesting the State Oil and Gas Board of Alabama
to enter an order affirming AMID’s processing of hydrocarbons containing hydrogen sulfide produced in
Mississippi in the Chatom Plant located in Washington County, Alabama. The Chatom Plant is located
approximately 10 miles west of the Town of Chatom in Washington County, Alabama.

The jurisdiction and authority of the Oil and Gas Board is provided in Section 9-17-1, et seq., of the Code of
Alabama (1975), as amended.

Hearings of the State Oil and Gas Board are public hearings, and members of the public are
invited to attend and present their position concerning petitions. Requests to continue or
oppose a petition should be received by the Board at least two (2) days prior to the hearing.

The public should be aware that a petition may be set for hearing on the first day or second day
of the hearing or may be continued to another hearing at a later date. We suggest, therefore,
that prior to the hearing, interested parties contact the Board to determine the status of a
particular petition. For additional information, you may contact Marvin Rogers, General
Counsel for State Oil and Gas Board, P. O Box 869999, Tuscaloosa, Alabama 35486-6999,
Telephone Number 205/247-3680, Fax Number 205/247-3562, or by email at
petitions@ogb.state.al.us.
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